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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 
Subject:  Terminal Drive Closures & Parking Garage Exit Plaza Demolition 
 
Date: May 17, 2018 

 

Effective May 24, 2018  

RETURN TO TERMINAL ROAD PERMENATELY CLOSED & TEMPORARY LANE CLOSURES 

To support the ongoing construction for the Consolidated Rental Car Facility (CONRAC) current traffic 

flow patterns are changing on Terminal Drive. The return to Terminal roadway that is currently on the 

north side of the parking garage will be closed permanently beginning on May 24. In addition, for 

approximately 2 weeks lane closures will occur reducing Terminal Drive to 1 lane near the current 

parking garage exit. Highlighted on the map below is the effected sections of roadway along with 

arrows identifying the new path vehicles will use to return to the Terminal.  

 

In short, vehicles will now need to take the exit ramp to Donaldson Road from Terminal Drive. Taking 

a left onto Donaldson Road vehicles will connect back to the Terminal by taking another left onto the 

ramp to Terminal Drive and back toward the pick-up/drop-off locations. Signage will be in place to 

help facilitate this traffic flow change.   
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Effective May 24, 2018  

 TERMINAL GARAGE EXIT PLAZA DEMOLITON 

KCAB’s contractor will begin demolition of the exit booths and associated infrastructure at the garage 

exit plaza until June 11. This demolition will reduce the number of exit lanes in half to 4 open lanes. 

During peak periods, you may experience delays when exiting the garage. The new exit plaza and 

roadway is under construction and opening in the coming weeks, which will provide a new exit path 

from the garage. Please use extreme caution and remain vigilant of construction equipment and 

personnel when traveling through this area.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


